
Livestream Webcam 
Masses are now live 
streamed from our church 
on 
https://www.churchservices
.tv/ruislipsacredheart 

 

Mass times 
Sunday-9.00am, 10.30am 
12.00noon, 6.00pm 
 

Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays – 10.00am 
 

Thursdays – 8.00am and 
10.00am  
 

Fridays – 10.00am and 
8.00pm  
 

Saturdays – 10.00am, 
6.00pm (Vigil Masses) 
 

Saturday: Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: 

10.30-11.00am 

 

Registering for Mass  
Please follow this link to 
register for the Mass of your 
choice. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.
uk/e/most-sacred-heart-
parish-mass-tickets-
111947782832    
If you are unable to register 
online, please call Fr 
Sebastian on 01895 632739 
between 11am – 6pm for 
help.  
If your arrangements 
change and you cannot 
come to the Mass you have 
selected, please cancel your 
booking, log into your 
Eventbrite account to edit 
your booking.  
 
 
 

Collections  
Envelopes            £746.20 
Loose                    £376.41 
Total                  £1122.61 
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3rd Sunday of Easter 
Fr. Sebastian writes: While Fr. Duncan is still in hospital we continue to pray for him.  
On this third Sunday of Easter, the church is inviting us to be Jesus' disciples. When Jesus appeared to 
his disciples, he opened their minds and hearts, made them the witnesses of the truth of the 
resurrection, and commissioned them to preach to all the nations the repentance and the forgiveness 
of sins. That is the task of the church and that is the task given to us today. Evangelisation is 
fundamental to Christianity. We are called to bring the Good News of Jesus Christ to others through 
our lives. Whenever we offer a holy Mass, we are commissioned to take what we have received and to 
bring it out to the world. Therefore, we have to take Christ form here to wherever we go and I pray 
that you take Jesus in your heart and live it in your lives.  
Many thanks for your generosity in the Easter Collection. We are very grateful for the many kindnesses 
you show us. May the Risen Christ bring you and your families many blessings during this Easter 
Season and throughout the coming year. 
 

ALLELUIA! ALLELUIA! ALLELUIA! 
May the blessings of the Risen Christ be with you all this Easter 

Fr. Duncan and Fr Sebastian 
 
Priest Training Fund 
Next Sunday is Good Shepherd Sunday, the day we pray for priests and for vocations to the 
priesthood. The annual collection for the Priest Training Fund will take place next weekend. This fund 
pays for the priestly formation of men for the Catholic priesthood. There are currently 42 men 
studying at Allen Hall seminary, 18 of whom are for our own Diocese, and two men are studying in 
Rome, also for our Diocese. Last year two men who studied at Allen Hall and one who studied in 
Rome ordained to the priesthood to serve as our future priests. This fund also supports the ongoing 
enrichment and formation of our ordained priests. Your generous donation helps ensure we can 
support these men who are called to be like Christ the Good Shepherd. Donation leaflets are available 
in the back of the church. Please take one home, read the information, and bring it back next 
weekend with your donation. Please continue to pray for vocations and for our priests. You can 
donate online anytime at www.rcdow.org.uk/donations  
 
Planned Giving Boxes 
Thank you to all those who collected their new boxes of planned giving envelopes. They are available 
again this weekend. Please check your number (same as last year), and your name as you collect your 
envelopes and email Anne in the office if there are discrepancies. I wish to thank all those who use 
either planned giving envelopes or standing orders to make their contribution to the running of our 
parish. This is a great help to me and the Finance Committee in planning for the future needs of our 
parish. Over the past year our parish offertory collection has reduced considerably, as people have 
been unable to come to Mass. Many people have been putting their offering through the presbytery 
door and this has been a great help. Thank you for this. I know that people are very generous in their 
offerings, but there may be some who wish to take this opportunity to reflect on what they give to 
the Church. May I ask everyone to consider how much they are giving to the Church and whether 
some could not give a little more by: 
• Please sign up to Gift Aid if you do not already do so. 
• If you could make a regular donation through Bankers Order. 
• Alternatively, you may wish to donate through Envelopes at the offertory of the Mass.  
Forms are available in the porch, on our website or email Anne in the parish office. Many thanks.  

Parish Priest:  Fr. Duncan M. Adamson 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Sebastian Joseph  
Parish Administrator: Anne O’Connor   
Catechetical Co-ordinator: Jo Marsh   
Pastoral Youth Worker: Siobhan Denny 
Parish Website: parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip 

 

The parish office is closed to visitors until further notice. 
Please contact Anne by email. 
anneoconnor@rcdow.org.uk        01895-632739 
jomarsh@rcdow.org.uk                  01895-673983 
siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk       07908 111796 
Parish E-mail:   ruislip@rcdow.org.uk  
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Jubilee Trust Lottery 

'Many thanks to all those who have joined for this new lottery year. The list of members is displayed 

on our notice board by the enquiries desk in the Church foyer. Late subscribers are still welcome. 

Congratulations to the winners of the draw for December: Sheila Miles won the first prize of £500 

and Sally Urquhart the second prize of £50'. 
 

Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 

This Sunday at the 10am Mass Fr. Duncan will commission some more Extraordinary Ministers of 

the Eucharist to serve in our parish. I am very grateful to these people who have agreed to take on 

this important ministry. Our Ministers not only help in the Church but also take Holy Communion to 

the housebound, ensuring they are fed and nourished by the Lord on a regular basis.   
 

New Altar Servers 

Do you think you might like to become an Altar Server?  If you have made your first communion and 

would like to find out more please attend a meeting in the church at 7:00pm on Monday 11th 

January which will be followed by weekly training sessions each Monday to Easter.  Attendance at 

the first meeting is essential and anyone not attending will not be able to join the course in later 

weeks. A parent or guardian must attend this first meeting with any child under 16 years old. 
 

SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL HAMMERSMITH  

The Governing Body is consulting on its proposed Admission Arrangements for entry in September 

2017 – Year 7 and Sixth Form.  The draft Policies and Supplementary Information 

Forms/Application Forms are available to view on the school’s website: 

www.sacredhearthighschoolhammersmith.org.uk.   

The consultation closes on 29th January 2016 and any comments should be e-mailed to 

sfinneran@sacredh.lbhf.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mass Intentions for the week:  17th - 25th April 2021 
 

Saturday 17th April      10.00 Catherine Lee, R.I.P. 
                18.00 Annette Anstis Intentions & Deceased Family & Friends, R.I.P. 
 

Sunday 18th April       09.00 Berthrand Okoro, R.I.P. 

3rd Sunday of Easter       10.30 Holy Family Thanksgiving      (Church)            
                 10.30 For You, The People                    (Children’s Mass by Zoom) 
               12.00 Yeo Family Intentions & Deceased Family & Friends, R.I.P.  
                 18.00 Peter O’Sullivan, R.I.P. 
 

Monday 19th April        10.00 Marie Cain, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
St. Alphege           Renee Lynch, R.I.P. 
 

Tuesday 20th April       10.00 Andreas Pathitis, R.I.P.  
               Francis Stoupe, R.I.P. 
 

Wednesday 21st April        10.00 Jack Finnelan, R.I.P. 
St. Anselm           Geraldine Killoran, R.I.P. 
 

Thursday 22nd April      08.00 William O’Sullivan, R.I.P. 
               10.00 Patricia McGuinness, R.I.P. 
 

Friday 23rd April        10.00 Patrick Ng, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
St. George           20.00 Jimmy Boyle Intentions 
 

Saturday 24th April      10.00 Paul McGinley, R.I.P. 
Ss Erkenwald & Mellitus     18.00 Zacarina & Ozzie DeCruz, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 

Sunday 25th April       09.00 Peter Murray, R.I.P. 
4th Sunday of Easter       10.30 Flo D’Cruz, R.I.P. (Ann.)            (Church)            
               10.30 For You, The People                      (Children’s Mass by Zoom) 
               12.00 Joe Carthy, R.I.P. (Ann.)    
                 18.00 Ned Cleary, R.I.P. 
 
(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 
 
 
(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 

 
 
 
 

Jubilee Social Club Outing to 
TINA 
We now have a new date for 
the theatre trip to see TINA 
the Tina Turner Musical.  
This is now due to take place 
on Thursday12th August 
2021 @ 14.30. If you booked 
on this trip last year, please 
confirm with Ann-Maria 
(01895 634545) by 1st May 
whether or not you are able 
to go on this rearranged 
date, transport will be 
provided, thank you. 
The Jubilee Social Club will 
resume our regular meetings 
as soon as possible. 

Stewarding at Mass and 
Cleaning the church 
We are grateful to all our 
volunteers who help with 
stewarding and cleaning in 
our parish. If you can help, 
please have a word with 
either Fr Duncan or Fr 
Sebastian and let us know 
your availability. You can 
also email us on 
ruislip@rcdow.org.uk . 

Planned Giving Boxes 
Thank you to all those who collected their new boxes of planned giving envelopes last weekend.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND: 
Marjorie Shaw, Bernadette Campbell, Susan Acton, Bernadeta Herrera, Fiona O’Leary, Livia Emmanuel, 
Pauline Walsh, Simon Mott, Claire Wilmshurst, Edward Vivier, Janet Smith, Sheila Morrison,  
Andrew Wilson, Barbara Steadman, Theresa Jefferson, Terry Allum, Kevin Horner, Eileen O’Higgins, 
Rosetta Roach, Irene Casimir, Edward Barrett, Gerry Jarrett, Barbara Elliott, Ramiz Uddin, Tom de Souza, 
Ron Leonard, Sarah Vincent and Deborah McGauran.  
 

AND FOR THOSE WHOSE ANNIVERSARY OCCURS ABOUT THIS TIME:  
John O’Sullivan, Bredia O’Sullivan, Nora bond, Pat Broderick, Marie Cain,   
Patrick Ng and Christine Green. 
 

God Bless 
Fr. Sebastian 

Children's Masses 
While we are in lockdown, 
the Saturday Children’s Mass 
is suspended. The Children’s 
Mass on Sunday at 10.30am 
will be celebrated on Zoom 
to allow the children and 
their families to actively 
participate. Please join from 
10:20am so we are ready to 
begin Mass promptly, 
Meeting ID: 844 0908 4760. 
When the lockdown ends, 
we can resume Masses in 
the hall and in the church. 

Rosary  
All are welcome to join the 
daily Rosary Conference Call 
at 9:00am (incl the 
weekend). Telephone No: 
0333 0110 945.  
When prompted, enter the 
following: 
Room number: 29316542 # 
Guest PIN: 5714 # 
The Rosary is also recited 
every weekday morning in 
the Church at 9.30am. 

Please pray for those who have died recently including: 
Mary Brennan, R.I.P. 
Laurentine Jean-Jacques, R.I.P.  
Thomas Bradshaw, R.I.P. 
 
Upcoming Church Funerals 
Janet Roche, R.I.P.     11.30am Tuesday 20th April 
During the pandemic Funeral Masses are by invitation only to the church. 
 
BAPTISM 
Under the latest government guidelines “stand-alone” baptisms can resume not earlier than 17th May. 
The maximum number of people allowed to gather for a baptism at this time will be 30 people, not 
including the priest. There will be no restrictions on numbers no earlier than 21st June.  
Baptism dates will be available to book as soon as possible.  We are not holding a waiting list. Please keep 
an eye on our baptism page on our parish website for the latest parish updates. 
https://parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip/sacramental-prep/baptism/    
 
Jubilee Trust Lottery 
Congratulations to L Dockwray, winner of the Jubilee Trust Lottery draw for March (£150). 
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